Jaiswal, Anjali

From: Jarma Bennett [bennj@dwq.swrcb.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2004 5:08 PM
Cc: Jennifer Bitting

Subject: Monterey Regional SWMP

To Interested Parties:

A Storm Water Management Program (SWMP) to comply with the General
Permit for the Discharge of Storm Water from Small Municipal Separate
Storm Sewer Systems (Small MS4 Permit) was submitted by Monterey County,
Carmel-by-the-Sea, Del Rey Oaks, Marina, the City of Monterey, Pacific
Grove, Pebble Beach, Sand City, and Seaside.

The SWMP has been reviewed by Regional Water Quality Control Beard
(RWQCE) staff and is anticipated to meet the Maximum Extent Practicable
(MEP) standard. The SWMP will be available for public review on the
State Water Resources Control Board's (SWRCB) website at
http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/stormwtr/sm_municipal_swmp.html. It will remain
there for at least 60 days, during which, a member of the public can
request a public hearing by the RWQCB. Request for public hearings must
be made in writing to the appropriate RWQCE and be received in that
-office by 5:00 p.m. on April 19, 2004 and must contain a summary of the
reason or reasons the hearing is being requested.

If there are no requests for a public hearing, the permit coverage under
the Small MS4 Permit for Monterey County, Carmel-by-the-Sea, Del Rey
Oaks, Marina, the City of Monterey, Pacific Grove, Pebble Beach, Sand
City, and Seaside will commence con April 20, 2004.

If you have guestions concerning the SWMP, please contact Donette
Dunaway (ddunaway@rb3.swrcb.ca.gov, 805-549-3698). If you are unable to
download the SWMP, send a reply to this email to make alternative
arrangements. '

Jarma Bennett
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